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Robert Wiener - RE: Rosa True School, 140 Park

From:  "Doug Libby" <dlibby@learningworks.me>

To: ""Robert Wiener" <RWIENER@portlandmaine. gov>, <scott.read@twcable.com>
Date: 10/2/2014 1:09 PM

Subject: RE: Rosa True School, 140 Park

Robert and Scott,

LearningWorks gives permission for the proposed Time Warner utility installation at Rosa True School located
at 140 Park Street..

Douglas W. Libby
CFO LearningWorks
181 Brackett Street
Portland, ME 04102
207-775-0105 ext 112

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only and may contain information
that is privileged, confidential, and prohibited from unauthorized disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender by reply
email and destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

From: Robert Wiener [mailto:RWIENER@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 12:02 PM

To: dlibby@learningworks.me; scott.read @twcable.com
Subject: Fwd: Rosa True School, 140 Park

Hi Doug,

Thank you for your call this morning regarding the proposed Time Warner utility installation at the Rosa True
School, 140 Park Street. If you could send both Scott Read and me an email stating that the proposal has the
permission of Learning Works, that would be very helpful. Again, thanks for your help with this matter.

Best Regards,
Rob

Robert Wiener

Preservation Compliance Coordinator
City of Portland

(207) 756-8023
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